
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

D.P. VIPRA COLLEGE, BILASPUR (C.G.) 
NAAC ACCREDITED "A" GRADE 

PHONE: 07752-424497, E-mail - dpvipracollege@gmail.com

Declaration 
This is to declare that, we are submitting AQAR's from Academic Year 2016-17 Onwards, So 

link of AQAR for Academic Year 2015- 16 is not available with us. So kindly consider our case 

to submit AQAR for Academic Year 2016- 17. 

PRINCPAL 
D.P.Vipra College 

Bilaspur (C.G.) 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

